
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

ICMS Elections for the Executive Board 2019-2022 
 

Do you want to reinforce your engagement with ICMS and shape the future of 

our organisation? I have been chosen as election officer and I have the 

pleasure to announce that the call for candidacies for the election of the 

Executive Board of ICMS 2019-2022 is now open! 

 

During the upcoming 45th ICMS Meeting which will take place in conjunction with the 

25th ICOM General Conference in Kyoto, Japan, in September 2019, we will celebrate 

one of the key moments of the life of our organisation in terms of democracy and 

transparency: the election and renewal of the Executive Board of ICMS. 

 

The responsibilities of the Executive Board, the elected head of the organisation, are 

implementing the strategies approved by the ICMS Business meeting and taking the 

necessary actions to implement its decisions. The Executive Board also oversees the 

various resources of ICMS and their development, while promoting ICMS’s values of 

independence, professionalism and integrity. 

 

From now to the end of May 2019, we invite ICMS members to submit their 

applications or nominations of other ICMS members, each accompanied by a 

Curriculum Vitae and a signed Letter of willingness. You find the forms for those 

papers just here on the ICMS website. All the procedures for the election are written 

in the “Rules of ICMS”, Art.7/4. You find the rules for download at the ICMS website 

(ICMS Internal). 

According to the rules there are the following members again eligible from the current 

Executive Board: 

 

Anette Hansen 

Vernon Rapley 

Trygve Lauritzen 

 

Please send your application / nomination via email to me  

(h.j.harras@smb.spk-berlin.de) or as a postal letter to 

Hans-Juergen Harras 

Staatliche Museen zu Berlin  

Generaldirektion – GD III 2 

Stauffenbergstrasse 41 

10785 Berlin 
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